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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

March 6, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

State

AB 33 (Romero), which proposes to create the MTA Labor Relations Trust Fund, has been referred to both the Assembly Transportation Committee and the Assembly Labor and Employment Committee.  Assembly Member Gloria Romero chairs the latter committee.  At this time the Committees have not scheduled this bill for hearings.  
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